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43rd SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
MONGOLIA’S STATEMENT AT THE REVIEW OF LUXEMBOURG 
4 May 2023
Mongolia welcomes the delegation of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg to its 4th UPR review. 

My delegation commends Luxembourg for its excellent cooperation with the UN treaty bodies and for ratifying the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance in 2022. 

Mongolia would like to offer the following recommendations to Luxembourg:

· To carry out legal and policy measures to further implement the National Action Plan on Equality between Women and Men, and the National Action Plan on the Implementation of the Convention on the Rights of the People with Disabilities for the period 2019-2024,

· To continue strengthen the legal framework and general policies for combating racism and racial discrimination,  

· To adopt its new national action plan on trafficking in persons, and 
· To accelerate its efforts to reform the youth protection system.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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